
May 13, 2013 

Dear Parents, 

 Well, we made it-our final week of school.  It seems like it has went by so 

fast.  I can hardly believe it.  Please send a paper sack on Thursday because we 

will be cleaning out our lockers and desks. 

 Thank you all for all the gifts and cards during Teacher Appreciation Week.  

They were all so very thoughtful.   

 Please make sure that your child is at graduation on Friday night.  The 

students will be getting willed something from the sixth grade class as well as 

singing a song with them. 

 Don’t forget that all missing work and papers that can be redone are due to 

Ms. Funk and me by Tuesday.  Thank you for your quick attention to this matter. 

 Here is the schedule for the week: 

  Tuesday - Science Test, Awards Assembly 

  Wednesday- Math Test, History Test 

  Thursday - None 

  Friday - Talent Show 

 Thank you for such a great year!  I will miss all these students very much.  It 

has been my honor to teach each and every one of them.  Enjoy your summer! 

     God Bless, 

     Mrs. Miller 

 

 

 


